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After	all	the	years	we	fed	into	the	grit	with	our	extensive	solar	installation,	we	
are	most	certainly	not	happy	with	what	is	on	offer	now	regarding	the	returns.	
We	do	need	a	fair	price	for	solar	-	what	is	around,	is	just	not	fair.	The	tariff	
should	not	only	increase	with	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity	and	not	be	a	
benchmark	range	but	it	should	be	regulated	so	retailers	have	the	chance	to	offer	
this	at	least	as	a	minimum.	With	our	climate	in	Australia	and	virtually	an	
oversupply	of	sunlight,	it	is	totally	incomprehensible	that	we	seem	to	be	
struggling	to	supply	fair	priced	electricity.	One	just	needs	to	look	to	
Europe/Germany	in	particular	-	amazing	results	in	THAT	climate!	
	
Elke	Kiehn		
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